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White, John 

To: 
Subject: 

geoff herbert 
Inquest 

I hope you are managing okay. 

Many apologies but I am still quite heavily behind with work at the moment and I am out of the office on Monday and 
Tuesday next week. I have a current back log of things because of the aftermath of the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital inquests 

Would you mind very much if I return to you later next week? As said many apologies for the delay but I will definitely 
get there. Hope this is okay. 

Best wishes 

John C White 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 
Blake Lapthorn 
New Kings Court 
Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford 
Eastleigh 
Hampshire 
SO53 3LQ 
Tel: 023 8090 8090 
Fax: 023 8036 2920 
www.bllaw.co.uk 


